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South Carolina State Parks > Phil Gaines
at 19:30:01 on 7/24/2013 UTC -

Thanks to Duke Energy for donating $75,000 to Cheraw State Park to help renovate the “House
on the Hill.” Nearly every family in Cheraw has been to this building for a wedding, a business
meeting or a family reunion over the last 80 years. We want to make sure that tradition continues
for future generations! Pictured here (left to right) are Phil Gaines, SC State Park Director, Mindy
Taylor with Duke Energy and Cheraw Mayor Andy Ingram.

Mary H. Tobey Suport your local green spaces.!
at 19:44:28 on 7/24/2013 UTC

Ryan Dilla Nice!
at 19:55:14 on 7/24/2013 UTC

Patty Reed That's so nice for those people, now if they'd like to share more wealth and lower
our power bills I'd really be impressed.

at 20:06:35 on 7/24/2013 UTC

Rita Jordan Akley So that's why they're having a rate increase hearing!
at 20:28:32 on 7/24/2013 UTC

Reny Melo Awesome.Thank you Duke Energy.
at 23:23:05 on 7/24/2013 UTC



